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Date: 27th June 2017   
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We would like to invite you all to our whole school presentation of CELEBRATE SHIPLEY on Tuesday 4th 
July at 3.15pm. 

 
All the children have been practising really hard and will be showcasing the songs they have learnt, as well 
as telling you a little bit more about our local area. Therefore we would like all children to remain in 
school for this special event.  

 
We would also like our morning nursery children to return to school at 3.15pm to join our celebration if 
they can. 

 
The performance will begin at 3.30pm, and will finish at approx. 4.20pm, and we would like all parents to 
join us. We would like you to arrive at the bottom doors near the school hall at 3.15pm. Tea, coffee and 
refreshments will be available before the performance. 

 
Once the celebration has finished, children will return to their classrooms to collect their belongings, 
therefore please collect your children from their usual cloakrooms afterwards. 
 
If for any reason you do not feel your child can stay for this event, it is essential that you let the class 
teacher know by Friday 30th June. We are sure you will appreciate that the children are working hard on 
this and that last minute absence will impact on everyone. 

 
We hope you will all join us in what we are sure will be a fantastic afternoon. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs P Foster 
Head Teacher 
 


